“Assistance to Turkey for the  2012 World Summit (Rio+20) Preparations” Project

Minutes of Local Project Appraisal Committee (LPAC) Meeting


	Date:
	
	18.05.2011

	Venue:
	
	UN House, Ankara

	Chair:
	
	Ulrika Richardson-Golinski, UNDP Deputy Resident Representative 

	Participants: 
	
	Attachment 1 – Attendants List



UNDP Deputy Resident Representative (DRR), and the chair of the LPAC explained the purpose of the LPAC to the Committee Members, i.e. to review and endorse the project “Assistance to Turkey for the  2012 World Summit (Rio+20) Preparations” for approval.

The LPAC agenda was then endorsed;

State Planning Organization (SPO) expert presented the overall objective and expected outcomes of the project. Furthermore, the LPAC members provided their recommendations for the project implementation. These were as follows:
· Ministry of Foreign Affairs (MFA) indicated that the project implementation timeframe is very limited, hence a close collaboration will be key for success of the project. MFA expert indicated that the Ministry will provide the necessary support for the process.

· SPO competency and capacity will be key to ensure other ministries and organization contribution for the project implementation. 

· SPO also indicated that since the project is well designed, this is a positive aspect for timely implementation.

· It was also indicated, that since the National Elections are prominent, the timely signature of the project document and project team selection is of high importance.
Conclusions:
· All LPAC members expressed their consensus and endorsed the project for approval.
· Updated project document will be sent via e-mail to LPAC members 
· UNDP Turkey also expressed its pride in being given the opportunity to contribute to the project and underlined its commitment for a successful implementation of the project and thanked partners and their contributions. 
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